
 

Enter and view recommendations, Ash ward, 9 December 2015 
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Ash Ward, 9 December 2015 

 Recommendation Comments from the service 
provider 

1 Healthwatch Somerset leaflets to be 
displayed both in reception and also 
on the patient engagement 
noticeboard. 
 

Thank you for supplying leaflets. 
They are now displayed both in 
reception and on the ward. 

2 The Trust consider introducing any 
items from the good practice 
examples for meetings list that it 
thinks will help to improve these 
meetings. (See appendix 1) 
 

Thank you for your good examples 
list. We have considered how they 
may benefit Ash ward and have 
agreed to include items 2,3,4 and 5. 

3 The good practice examples 
activities list (See appendix 2 and 3) 
is discussed with staff and at ‘have 
your say meetings’. 
 

Thank you for your examples which 
will be discussed with staff and 
patients. 

4 Consult a nutrition specialist for 
advice on improving healthy options 
for meals. 

The menus are currently being 
reviewed with the input of a dietician 
and nutritionist. The new menus 
should be available by the end of 
March 2016. 

5 Create a volunteering recruitment 
plan to encourage the involvement 
of volunteers onto the ward. 
 

This will be discussed at a divisional 
level to identify the best approach to 
this that can be shared by all wards. 

6 Consult with patients and staff about 
the wearing of uniforms by staff 
supporting patients while out in the 
community. 
 

There are plans for the uniforms and 
uniform policy to be reviewed by the 
Trust. The ward manager of Ash 
ward will be part of this group. 

 

 
Any other comments… 

Ash ward would like to Thank Healthwatch Somerset for their visit and 

recommendations which are valuable in providing high quality care to our patients. 

 

 

 

 


